
Community Association Letter 

From: Ron Goodfellow 
To: Derek Pomreinke 
CC: Michael Wilhelm 
Sent:  Wednesday, April 18, 2018 12:31 PM 
 
 
Hello Derek 
 
We understand that the City now requires a response even on projects that Community 
Associations have no objections to.  Thus, I will confirm that the Shaganappi 
Community Association has no objections to the project you refer to below. 
 
Ron Goodfellow  
Planning and Development Committee 
Shaganappi Community Association 
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